
June 17, 2024 

Re: Recognition of VFW Post 7720 Commander Bill Miles 

To whom it may concern, 

The Habersham County Board of Commissioners would like to express our appreciation to Mr. Bill 
Miles for his service to his community and local veterans. It is our understanding that Mr. Miles is 
unable to be with us tonight as he is passing on the gavel after having served as the Commander of 
VFW Post 7720 in Cornelia for the past 8 years. We would like to take this opportunity to recognize 
him for the following accomplishments: 

 VFW Post 7720 Commander, past 8 years 

 All American and All State District 2 Commander 

 All American and All State Post 7720 Commander 

 State Buddy Poppy Chairman, at least 3 years 

 Budget & Finance Committee 

 Certified National Recruiter - traveled all over Georgia assisting Posts with recruiting. 

 Past National Assistant Chief of Staff 

 Past National Veterans Service Resolutions Committee 

 Past National Aide-de-Camp 

 Selected as the National Awards Committee Chairman for 2024-25 

 Past State Judge Advocate 2023 

 Current State Jr Vice Commander 2024  

We thank you for being and advocate for those who have answered our nation’s call to defend the 
freedoms we hold dear.  

Sincerely, 

Bruce Palmer 
County Commissioner, District 1 
130 Jacob’s Way, Suite #301 
Clarkesville, GA 30523 
706-839-0215 
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